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Dear Ms Gray, 
 
Re: Major Capital Projects Inquiry  

Further to the oral evidence, you provided to the Committee on 19 March 

2020, the issue of private sector representation on the Procurement Board 

was raised again at a follow-up evidence session on 8 July. The Committee 

are interested to know if any progress has been made in appointing a 

representative from the Construction Employers Federation to the 

Procurement Board.  

I would be grateful if you could provide the Committee with an update by 
Monday 24th August 2020, using the email address above.   

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
William Humphrey 
Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 

Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Fax: (028) 9052 0366  
Email: 
Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.
gov.uk 
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